
Attention Benjamin Price Planner
Regarding the demolition and construction of residential accommodation plans for the above 
Application I continue to be opposed to the development on the grounds of overcrowding, 
squeezing too many residential buildings into a tiny space, thereby destroying the lifestyle of 
current residents/ owners of nearby properties . This is sadly symptomatic of so many building 
developments in Sydney. 
I hope that the voices of people living around this proposed and unpopular development will be 
heard.
Regards
Margaret Carlin
Coromandel 299 Sydney Road, Balgowlah 2093
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